
 

EMAIL BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING 

February 10, 2023 

 

 

Email Meeting Called to Order 

An email Board of Directors Meeting was called to order on February 10, 2023. 

 

Purpose of the Meeting 

The past President of CMRHOA had reached out to Dennis Christmas, Redstone Development, and 

received an executed Assignment of Covenants to CMRHOA.  This document had not been filed and 

it was decided to request a new Assignment of Covenants with the current President’s signature. 

 

Motion 

It is moved to approve allowing Michael Noland, President of CMRHOA to sign an Assignment 

of Covenants from Daniel Christmas, Redstone Development. 

The motion was approved by Stephanie Morton, Roy Wilkinson, Terry Wheeler, Kim Lanyon, Charlie 

Osburn and Michael Noland.  The motion passed. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned when a majority of the Board members responded affirmatively. 

 

 

 


